LYNN JONES

— EVRAZ Manager Canadian Payroll
Phone: 306 924 7640
Email: lynn.jones@evrazna.com

To: EVRAZ USW Regina and Calgary Employees
From: Lynn Jones, Manager Canadian Payroll
Re: Lump Sum Payment

The lump sum payment is scheduled to be deposited on Friday, October 20, 2017. If
you would like your lump sum payment to be put into a DPSP with Great West Life,
please indicate this by completing the information below.

These form(s) need to be returned to Payroll no later than October 6t in order receive
this option.

l, agree to have my full lump sum payment
(NAME)

transferred to my current DPSP account with Great West Life.

*%%* If you do not have a DPSP account set up, please complete the attached DPSP
Application Form, as well as signing below and submit both forms to Payroll no later
than October 6.

Employee #

Signature
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